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To the Prosecutor General

of the Republic of Bulgaria

Sotir Tsatsarov

1, Vitosha Str.

Sofia @

Dear Mr Tsatsarov,

On behalf of the EU~funded project Promotion of the Rule of Law in the Kyrgyz Republic, | would
like to thank the Prosecutor General's Office of the Republic of Bulgaria and you personally for the
responsiveness, flexibility and support in organizing a training on Anti-corruption in Bishkek.

The training in which one of the leading trainers was Ms Mihaela Raidovska from the anti-corruption
Unit of Sofia City prosecutor's office, took place in May 2017 and was very much appreciated by our
partners - prosecutors. Ms Raidovska demonstrated professionalism and competence during the
training where she cooperated successfully with Mr Eric Piantier. a magistrate from France, and with
three trainers from the GPO of Kyrgyzstan. She also kindly agreed 1o give a lecture to law students
from the Kyrgyz Legal State Academy. The lecture was organized by our main partner the Ministry of
Justice and was extremely well met by the students; the academicians present, and the MoJ partners.

| would also like to thank Mr Sava Petrov, Ms Katya Janakieva, Ms Simona Lazarova and Ms
Malina Aleksandrova, for making this cooperation event possible. [ am convinced that it is another
important step in the newly established cooperation between the GPOs of Bulgaria and Kyrgyzstan and
i would like to assure you, Mr Prosecutor General, that our project rémains available to support this
cooperation in the future. . '

Sincerely,

Key expert of the Project B
“Promotion of the Rule of law in the Kyrgyz Republic’
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